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Re: Site Characterization Report 
 Kenai Lake Work Center Trailer 
 
 
Dear Ms. Segev: 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received and reviewed the Kenai 
Lake Trailer Park Trailer #4 Site Characterization and Groundwater Monitoring Report, prepared by 
Environmental Management, Inc. and dated September 9, 2020. This report includes the requested 
revisions to the draft version and is approved in accordance with 18 Alaska Administrative Code 
(AAC) 75.335(d).  
 
This report documents soil characterization and groundwater monitoring conducted in June 2020. 
Five (5) soil borings were advanced and elevated concentrations of petroleum hydrocarbon 
contamination were detected in all directions from the former heating oil tank location. Also, the 
five (5) previously-installed groundwater wells were sampled. Petroleum hydrocarbon constituents 
were detected in two (2) wells with only exceedances found in the one (1) well located closest to the 
former tank location. Recommend future actions are included in Section 9.0 of the report and 
include additional soil characterization to delineate the extent of contamination and resampling the 
two (2) groundwater wells which had detected petroleum hydrocarbons constituents. DEC concurs 
with these recommendations.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this site, feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Anne Marie Palmieri 
Environmental Program Specialist 


